

ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street • Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7 Telephone: (506) 778-6075 • Fax: (506) 778-6090 • www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

December 4, 2013

Dear Parent of Ian Baillie Primary School:

This is a reminder of an important meeting being held tonight at James M. Hill Memorial High School beginning at 6:30 pm. District and Department of Education and Early Childhood officials will be on hand to discuss options that are being explored to deal with the infrastructure issues at Ian Baillie Primary School. At the present time, Ian Baillie Primary School is safe for students and teachers, and meetings have been scheduled with all of our stakeholders to discuss the options, one of which is the possibility of moving the students to Dr. Losier Middle School until the end of the school year.

A presentation outlining the options, and the pros and cons of each, will be provided so that parents have an opportunity to discuss their concerns. Child care will be available during this meeting.

Sincerely,

Beth Stymiest Superintendent

Beth Stymiest

BS/bd Ref#13220

